

25 September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Careers Fair on Wednesday 17th October, 6.00pm-8.30pm.

I am pleased to inform you that we will be holding our biennial Careers Fair on Wednesday 17th October, 6.00pm-8.30pm. This is an exciting opportunity for students to hear presentations and to gather information from specialists representing a range of careers, training and higher education providers. This optional event is open to students from Year 9 upwards.

As a joint venture with Ermysted's Grammar School, this will be held across both sites. Universities will be based at Skipton Girls' High School whilst employers and apprenticeship providers will be based at Ermysted's. An independent careers adviser will also be present at each site. They will be able to offer general careers advice or discuss careers pathways that are not represented on the night.

The aim of the evening is to give students a flavour of what is involved daily in a particular job and higher education. The representatives will be able to advise on possible routes into a sector. At SGHS the universities will be based in the Main Hall. At Ermysted's, the guest speakers will be hosting information tables in the Memorial Hall, the Sports Hall, Library, and Refectory. Further details with a location plan will be available on the night at both venues.

We would advise that you discuss beforehand with your child which stalls they would like to visit, and also the sorts of questions they may like to ask, in order to gain the most from the evening.

Car parking space in the school grounds will be reserved for company/university representatives as they are bringing display materials. Parents/carers are therefore advised to use the pay and display car park located off Gargrave Road opposite St Stephen's school.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours faithfully

Vanessa Wingate

Careers Leader

























